From: PUC

Sent: Monday, January 12, 2015 5:29 PM
To:

Subject: Dakota Access Pipeline, HP14-002

Mr. Biewer:
Thank you for your message regarding the Dakota Access Pipeline which is currently an open docket before the

commission. Your comments and my response will be posted in the online docket, HP14-002. Here is a link to the
docket: http://www.puc.sd.gov/Dockets/HydrocarbonPipeline/2014/hp14-002.aspx

Given your interest, | encourage you to follow along as this docket is processed. Since it is an open docket or case, all
communications involving commissioners must be done in a public forum or posted for those who are parties to the
docket and others to read. Here is a link to a Pipeline Siting Information Guide which helps explain the pipeline
construction permit consideration process: http://www.puc.sd.gov/commission/Publication/pipelinesiting.pdf

Gary Hanson, Chairperson
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
www.puc.sd.gov






